From the Principal's Desk

November 30th, 2023

We are growing as Catholics in the image of Jesus Christ through worship, formation, and community

What a great tribute to St. Leonard School

Ed Foy, Superintendent of Milwaukee Catholic Schools, has written a wonderful article about Catholic Schools and the importance of a Catholic education. Mr. Foy visited St. Leonard School in September and what he witnessed at our school Mass is a true testament to who we are.

Please take the time to read this wonderful article and to share it with others.



Grateful for Faith, Family Found in our Catholic Schools

Catholic Education The month of November provides ample opportunity to reflect on the many gifts we have received. One of my favorite forms of prayer is to simply sit quietly and reflect on the many things in my

☑ catholicherald.org

1st Reconciliation

Our Second Graders will be making their First Reconciliation this Saturday, December 2nd at 10am. This is a beautiful Sacrament, instituted by Christ as a way to offer us His Mercy and Grace. Please keep them in your prayers.

Cookie Walk

Our Cookie Walk is coming soon. All families are asked to bake 7 dozen cookies to support this event. All cookies are due at school by 5pm on December 8th.



Come and get your yard sign!

We would like to promote our upcoming Open House and we would like to invite all of you to grab a sign and put it in your yard. We would love to flood the community with signs that invite families to come and see what makes St. Leonard School so special.

Please stop by the lobby of school today to pick up yours! Show your pride!



A Message from the Art Teacher

In need of some supplies

The Middle School students will be starting their paper mache projects in the next few weeks and the art room is in need of a few items. If anyone would like to donate the following, please drop them off in the school office. Thank you

- Paper Towel Tubes
- Aluminum foil
- Masking tape

Thank you so much!

Classroom Spotlight



K3 is going to Mass!

Mrs. Johnson and Mrs. Krueger took the K3s to church today to practice what it will look like when they join the rest of the school for Mass this week. We are very excited to welcome our youngest students.

Peace Poster Contest Winners Congratulations to Veronica, Calista, and Hadley



Report Cards coming home tomorrow!

This year, we have decided to send home paper copies of all report cards. All students in grade 1-8 will be receiving their 1st trimester report cards in their Friday folders tomorrow, Dec. 1st.

Please make sure that you go over these with your child(ren), sign the envelope, and send it back to school on Monday, Dec. 4th. All students who bring back their signed envelope on Monday will receive an OOU pass for Tuesday, December 5th!

Look what our Kindergarten and 5th graders are doing!

Our students are learning the importance of service to others. The Kindergarten and 5th graders completed projects throughout the month to support our firefighters. Check out the video they made. You can click <u>HERE</u> to view it. Way to go students!

News from the Student Council

The middle school dance is coming up on December 15 from 7:00 to 9:00 in the gym! The theme of the dance is Christmas in Hawaii. If you are coming please bring a non-perishable food item and \$6 to get in. All proceeds will go to the middle school student council.

Updated December Calendar



December 2023 Calendar.pdf

Download 878.4 KB



Laura Bisher

Laura is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

Principal St. Leonard School